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February 2023 

Dear Parents, 

As you are aware 2022 saw significant Political and Economical shocks which have impacted our running costs 
and staff retention. As part of this, the National Minimum Wage which has rightly increased each year has this 

year increased significantly more than in previous years (by 9.7% instead of 6.6%)  In prior years (in order to 

help our parents during the pandemic) we did not factor into our fee increase any other fluctuation in cost 

such as, food, rent, bills, etc which we absorbed ourselves.   

This year, in order to enable us to maintain our ability to provide your children with a safe, fun and creative 

environment we need to revise our fees to be sustainable. We have had no choice but to factor in our rents 
and energy as well as costs of food and materials for the clubs which have all increased significantly and is 

having an impact on each club.  In light of these increases in all of our costs we will be revising our fees from 

April 2023. We have been as mindful as we can of challenges in the current climate and ensured that we are 

still in line or below other childcare providers.  Our new fees are below: 

Breakfast Club: 

Regular session                  £5.75 per session 
Ad hoc session                    £6.50 per session 
  
Afterschool Club: 
Regular session                  £12.50 per session  
Ad hoc session                    £13.50 per session 
EYFS session                       £13.30 per session 
  
*Holiday Club onsite: 
Early bird session              £31.00 
Normal session                 £35.00 
  
Trip day: 
Early bird session              £35.50 
Normal session                  £38.00 
 
Please note that these revised fees for holiday club will be implemented on any bookings going forward 
(excluding February half term).  Any bookings already taken for Easter Holiday club onwards will be honoured 
at the previous rate.  We look forward to another year of providing your children a safe, fun place to go and 
you with peace of mind while you’re at work.  
 
Rather than asking staff who will be unable to comprehensively answer any of your queries regarding the 
above please address any questions to the following email addresses:  either Brigid or Xenia 
at admin@115club.co.uk or xenia@115club.co.uk alternatively you can call us on Brigid’s direct line 01202 
331603. 
  
Kind regards  
    

                                     
                                
Brigid Coutts                                      Xenia Smith 
Director                                              Director 
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